Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, Freight and Rail Office announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Monday, August 8, 2022, 1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: GoTo Webinar - You must register at https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1558728580740873997 -
Physical location requires advanced notification: For those who can join in-person, the event will be at the Florida Turnpike Enterprise located at Turkey Lake Service Plaza
Milepost 263
Bldg. #5315
Ocoee, Florida 34761. Please let us know (email diana.elsner@dot.state.fl.us) if you plan to attend in person, as we must submit names to the facility prior to the meeting.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Meeting is to provide an open dialogue to advance discussion of critical freight-related topics. This session will be focused on addressing supply chain challenges.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Stephano V Miranda at (850)414-4544 or email him at stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Stephano V Miranda at (850)414-4544 or email him at stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
